
 

LIVING WITH DEER IN NEW JERSEY SURVEY 
 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Fish and 
Wildlife, is conducting a survey of New Jersey residents’ opinions on living with white-
tailed deer. The survey will be on-going, with no end date planned at the present time. 
 
The purpose of the survey is to assess the viewpoint of the general public, with an 
emphasis on New Jersey residents living in suburban/urban areas. The results of the 
on-going data collection will aid the Division by suggesting areas of the state where 
limited deer management is currently taking place. Such areas will be targeted for 
educational and outreach programs on deer. 
 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) requests that only 
one survey be submitted per household. The NJDEP will delete duplicate submissions. 
Two required questions in the survey will be County and Municipality of residence. 
 
The NJDEP appreciates your assistance in survey participation and in the management 
of deer in New Jersey.  
 
Please access the survey at 
http://www.state.nj.us/dep/fgw/news/2014/deer_survey14.htm 
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